	Thank You for Your Support
 

	
Dear Lisbon Community,

First of all we want to thank all of our families for joining our Orientation sessions yesterday.  It was great to “see” our students again.  Our teachers did an amazing job getting ready for their sessions.  If you weren’t able to log on, please visit your child’s ELA page to see the video created by their teacher. 
Yesterday, we celebrated Administrative Professional’s Day.  We continue to celebrate the hard work of our three amazing secretaries:  Mrs. Chrissy Johnson, Mrs. Linda Drews, and Mrs. Karen Johnson.  We will continue to honor them through our quarantine and even after it has been lifted.
We also want to thank everyone for their patience regarding the delivery of devices.  We know this has been a challenge for everyone and we are hopeful that by the end of the week everyone that asked for a device by 4/10 will have the device.  Those people that requested devices after 4/10 will be delivered in the next round of shipments.
Thanks so much for your support and stay safe,
Debra Anoff and LaShonne Wright
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